Palm City Art Associates, Inc.
General Membership Meeting April 10, 2023
@Peter & Julie Cumming Library 1 p.m.

Minutes

Call to Order

Laura Tiano, President 1:02 p.m. : 45 members and guests were present.
All board members were present, except Diane Raymond.

Laura welcomed members and guests.

Presidents Report

o Laura stated that the minutes and financials are present and on the back table

¢ 2023-24 dues are now due. $35 (remember if you recently hung a painting at one of our venues, you have to update with your
membership.

¢ We have sign up sheets for next year's committees. Please consider helping out.

¢ VCP classes-March 18 Acrylic-11 Attendees. Next class is a Paint and Sip April 27th

e Mandalas and meditation On Thurs May 4th 6-8 Diane Raymond, $45 @ Village Club

Committee Reports

¢ Membership- Lois Brusko-Stated 91 Members include honorary & scholarship

Sandi Newvoy is newest member

¢ Venues; Wellness Curators- Jill Heveron and Nancy Mich 50 participants

Hammock Creek Curators-Diane Raymond-9 participants

Bruce Wells Curators- 13 participants

Please Report to a Curator if any of your paintings have sold!

e Scholarship-Betty Mulholland 3 $1000 Scholarship Checks to the recipients at the High School Awards Nights.

¢ Art Show-(35 years) New Chair: Donna Jutila. We are seeking new a judge for our annual show- that's from a different area.

Old Business-

May meeting Scholarship recipients, open paint, snacks, etc- first 1/2 hr, for scholarships recipients. May 10 Paint Social, there is a sign
up sheet.

Materials will be provided if needed, for a minimal charge

New Business-
o PCAA will be helping with the VCP summer camp in August 2023
¢ Members discussed having a fundraiser for a charity next year.

Announcements
¢ Jennifer Hearn Reported about the Art shows at the Martin Arts cultural Center. All details on their website.

Martinarts.org website. Asking for Volunteers.
¢ Business Meeting for May is cancelled. So we have enough time for the scholarship presentations and the paint social.
oL aura Thanked Toby Hohenstein for two Years of chairing the Demos and welcomed the New Chair, Judy McDonald.
¢ Laura reported she updated the website with the winners of the Art show -Did a recap thanking everyone including the board,
committee and Chairs.

All events from 2022-23 were recapped: 6 Demos, One Holiday party, Art Show, Two venue Change outs with over 80 paintings
hung,

Member Paint Around, 6 art workshops at VCP, Participated in Craft Fair, Martin County Fair ribbon winners, and reminded members
of the End of Year Paint Social.

¢ Connie Murgolo announced the winners of the 50/50 and Toby will introduce Demo Watercolorist, Sally Person, after adjournment.

Adjournments

e @ 1:25 p.m. by
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